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Olivia Dias

From: Eric Bradfield <ebradfield@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 5:32 PM

To: Erin Dey; Adam Dallimore; Olivia Dias; Christopher Bechtel; Jay Yang; Lisa Anderson-

Ogilvie

Cc: Skillern, Sam; Boatwright, Jeanne; Paul Tigan; Christopher Bechtel

Subject: Grant NA Opposition to CO Zone Change

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To: City of Salem Planning Staff, DevNW, and Evergreen Presbyterian Church, 

Erin Dey and Adam Dallimore from DevNW attended the Thursday, June 4th Grant Neighborhood Association meeting to 

present their project and answered questions for neighbors. At the end of the discussion, we took a vote and 

unanimously voted to strongly oppose the CO zone change stating that it’s not compatible with nearby zoning. A formal 

letter stating specific concerns will be coming soon from the Neighborhood Association. 

Eric Bradfield 

Grant Neighborhood Association Co-Chair 


